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Celyn Hurtado

From: Allen, Lisa (CCI-Central Region) <Lisa.Allen@cox.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 11:11 AM
Subject: Cox Communications LFA Notification

Dear Local Franchising Authority, 
 
As you know, Cox is required to obtain permission from local broadcast stations and cable networks to provide their 
signals on our channel lineup. We’re in discussions to renew agreements with the following programmers and 
broadcasters:  
 

Station/Network Channel(s) 
NHL Network 262 
NHL Center Ice 791-799 

 
If we are unable to reach a new agreement by the expiration dates, these networks can prevent us from including their 
stations in our lineup.    
 
We know this may be frustrating to our customers, but we’re hoping they’ll agree that this negotiation is worth the 
effort to ensure we are delivering quality TV shows and channels at a reasonable price. We continue to actively 
negotiate with these networks and are working toward renewing our agreements without any disruption of service to 
our customers. 
 
We will keep you updated with any new information. Please feel free to contact me (785) 215-6727 or 
Megan.Bottenberg@cox.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Megan Bottenberg 
Director, Government Affairs 
Cox Communications Central Region 
 


